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Free Symphony Concert Sunday March 8:

Transportation Provided from School!

Join school families for the Hopkins Symphony Orchestra’s 23" Annual Concert for Children

and Families Sunday, March 8™ at 3:00pm. The concert will be at Johns Hopkins University at
Shriver Hall (3400 North Charles Street, 21218). This is a FREE concert with no tickets
needed, featuring selections from Steinberg (Cosmic Dust) and Ravel (Mother Goose Suite).

Children have opportunity to interact with the musicians & the instruments afterwards!

Need transportation? No problem! Friends of Creative City have provided a bus that will

leave Creative City at 2:00 and return at approximately 5:00 p.m. We have 45 seats on the

bus that are available on a first-come-first-served basis. Please sign up with Ms. Worrels in

the front office and she will issue bus tickets.

Are you supporting Creative City while you shop?
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SAVE THE DATE — COMING SOON!

Sunday, March 8, 2:00pm — Johns Hopkins Symphony
Orchestra concert for children & families.

Monday, March 9, 6:00pm — Board meeting, open to
the public

Saturday, March 21, 9:00am — Third Saturday School
Ground Clean-up

Saturday, March 28, 1:00 — 3:00pm — All-student art
show at The Walters Art Museum!
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DON’T FORGET!

Sunday, March 8, 2015
don't forget to set
vour clocks forward
one hour

www.CreativeCitySchool.org
443-642-3600

Turn over, please!



A Warm Welcome

Dear School Families,

Please join me in extending a warm welcome to Caroline Harmon-Darrow, who will be filling in for
me while | am on maternity leave beginning March 14. If you don’t already know Caroline, she is one
of our school’s original founders, our former Board President, & the parent of a current first grader.

Among other things, Caroline will be overseeing new student enrollment, school funding &
fundraising, school partnerships, and lots of other things that will keep our school moving forward
full steam ahead in the coming months.

| will be on leave while my family welcomes a new baby later this month, but am so excited to return
with the start of the new school year next year. In the meantime, Caroline will be here, as will Craig
Spilman and the rest of our wonderful staff. | encourage you to take a moment to introduce yourself
to her if you have not already!

Sincerely,
Marisa Canino, Executive Director
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We Use Class Messenger!

Creative City has begun to use Class Messenger as a way to distribute
information and share news quickly and easily with school families. Class
messenger is web-based and is also an app for smart phones; families can
choose to receive information via email, text message, push notification, or
by accessing it on the web. It can be used on your mobile device, or your
computer, or both! Sign-up for FREE at www.ClassMessenger.com OR
download the free app.

Creative City’s Class Codeis HN Q45T

QUICK REMINDER ABOUT SNOW DAYS

On days when there is a delayed opening because of snow, doors open at 10:00am, classes begin at 10:15am,
and Creative City does not serve school breakfast. Our kitchen is already preparing for lunch at this time.
Please ensure that students eat before they arrive at school on delay days.




